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From Jason Musick

Based on a review by the Division, no adequacy issues were identified in the TR-107
application. TR-107 revises the permit to include an expansion of Pond J to the east. An
expansion of Pond J to the west was approved under TR-84, which included an updated
cost estimate. The design criteria does not change with the exception of expanded from
the west to the east.
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